
 

On November 24, Mikayil Jabbarov, Minister of Education, received Khair bin Mohammed Yusuf, DirectorOn November 24, Mikayil Jabbarov, Minister of Education, received Khair bin Mohammed Yusuf, Director
General of the Ministry of Education of the Malaysian Federation.General of the Ministry of Education of the Malaysian Federation.

Mikayil Jabbarov emphasized the importance of learning the experience of Malaysia for our country.Mikayil Jabbarov emphasized the importance of learning the experience of Malaysia for our country.

Both sides underlined the importance of further expansion of the prospects for cooperation in education andBoth sides underlined the importance of further expansion of the prospects for cooperation in education and
further development of cooperation in various fields of education in the future.further development of cooperation in various fields of education in the future.
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